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Friday, June 27, 2025 – Have a Great Summer Vacation! 
 

GRAD 2025 – Congratulations to all of our Grads! 
Grad Items 

If you missed the commencement ceremony you are welcome to pick up your Grad items in the office. You 
will be contacted later in the summer when your Dogwood Certificate is ready to be picked up. 
 

SCHOOL NEWS 
School Office  
 The Office will be open Monday to Friday 8:00 am – 2:45 pm during the summer. 
 

Yearbooks 
If you haven’t picked up your yearbook yet they are available for pick up in the office.  If you are sending 
someone else to pick it up for you, please let the office know who will be picking up your yearbook for you. 
 

Library Books 
All books are due back in the Library NOW! 

 

BYOD 
 Please return your laptops to the Library TODAY! 
                                        

Unclaimed Locker Items 
All of the lockers have now been cleaned out. If you left any items behind in your locker you will be contacted 
to come and pick them up in the office.  If you are sending someone else to pick up your items, please let the 
office know who will be picking up your items. 

  
                        

 


